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PHI Circular 56/23 –
Health Products
Portal now open for
Prescribed List
applications
From 11 September 2023, sponsors can
use the Health Products Portal to apply to
list or amend products on the Prescribed
List.
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The HPP will improve the Prescribed List application process from a policy, process, and
technology perspective. PL reform outcomes have been implemented in HPP: the three new
application pathways and cost-recovery fees.

We have a range of guidance products to support sponsors in the transition to the HPP:

guide to prepare an application to the Prescribed List of Benefits for Medical Devices and
Human Tissue Products (to be published in the coming weeks

a series of HPP on-boarding webinars (see the HPP Webinars page for upcoming webinar
details

knowledge base articles are embedded in the application forms, to assist sponsors with field-
level guidance.
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We encourage sponsors to attend a webinar to get to know the HPP, raise issues or ask questions.

For technical HPP support, please contact the HPP Support team via HPP.support@health.gov.au.
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